
Five Parishes March 2018 

Calling all residents of Walcote and Misterton:                    

your Neighbourhood Plan needs YOU! 

After a conducting a local survey with a questionnaire and holding a well-

attended exhibition, it is time now to collect information to help develop policies 

for the Neighbourhood Plan. This means that there is an opportunity to shape 

the future of the village, but without the need to make a long term commitment 

– needing days or weeks, rather than months or years. Whether you are 

interested in housing or traffic, ecology or employment there will be something 

you can do. To find out what is needed, please come to a meeting at the Black 

Horse on MONDAY 5TH MARCH at 7pm, or email the Parish Council on 

clerk@mistertonwithwalcote.org.uk who will put you in touch with the 

Neighbourhood Planning Group. No particular skills are needed, but any 

knowledge or expertise will be welcomed. Please come and find out how you can 

help. You have the power to shape our future! 

Liz Marsh (Parish Councillor and Neighbourhood Planning Group Chair) 
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